
It was moved by Mr. Kerr that complete information as to 
enrolment in modern languages in schools and colleges of all 
the provinces be obtained through questionnaires, from reg­
ional chairmen, or otherwise, by the investigating committee: 
carried.

The chairman read a letter from Mr. Cudmore of the Dominion 
Bureau of Statistics, describing information which the Dominion 
Bureau of Statistics is in a position to provide.

In a discussion by Messrs, Parmelee, Seedier, Ford and 
others, the importance was pointed out of obtaining information 
as to the point at which the study of the languages is begun 
in representative schools.

The chairman reported on the answers received from libraries 
to the circular addressed to them regarding equipment in modern 
language books and periodicals,. The list of answers is not yet 
c omplet e.

It was moved by Mr. Seedier that the census of modern lang­
uage periodicals in libraries be completed : carried.

The chairman and Mr. du Roure called the attention of the 
committee to the importance of the library of the Sulpician 
Fathers in Montreal. Mr. Parmelee and Mr. Raiche spoke of the 
importance of other rich libraries in the province of Quebec, 
the catalogues of which are unpublished.

It was moved and carried that the investigating committee 
collect special information as to rare books in libraries.

The chairman read a letter from the Librarian of the Univ­
ersity of Toronto, in which it was proposed that the committee 
should recommend the subjects in which individual libraries 
might profitable specialise.

After a discussion by Mr, Parmelee and Mr. Osborne, on 
class-room observations, it was agreed that the list of rep­
resentative schools to be studied, no natter how obtained,


